

## TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL

April 15, 2004

Carl Garris & Son, Inc. Attn: Mr. Steve Garris 303 South Kemper Street Lakeview, South Carolina 29563

RE: Bid for Comprehensive Rehabilitation Airport Gardens Apartments Town of Chapel Hill Housing Department Chapel Hill, North Carolina

Dear Mr. Garris:

On behalf of the Town of Chapel Hill, I wish to thank you for submitting a bid on the Airport Gardens Rehabilitation Project. I have enclosed your firm's bid bond as no contract has been awarded for this project. We will be re-bidding this project within the next several weeks.

Your continued interest in Town projects is appreciated. We will include your company's name on the re-bid of this project and any future bids with the Town.

Thank you again for your interest.

Sincerely,

Coco Hall

Colo Hall

**Purchasing Coordinator** 

This letter was sent to all who bid last time.



## TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL

April 15, 2004

Hairston Enterprises Attn: Mr. Vincent Brown P.O. Box 11731 Durham, NC 27707

RE: Bid for Comprehensive Rehabilitation Airport Gardens Apartments Town of Chapel Hill Housing Department Chapel Hill, North Carolina

Dear Mr. Brown:

On behalf of the Town of Chapel Hill, I wish to thank you for submitting a bid on the Airport Gardens Rehabilitation Project. I have enclosed your firm's bid bond as no contract has been awarded for this project. We will be re-bidding this project within the next several weeks.

Your continued interest in Town projects is appreciated. We will include your company's name on the re-bid of this project and any future bids with the Town.

Thank you again for your interest.

Sincerely,

Coco Hall

Colo Have

**Purchasing Coordinator**